
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please email the Tribal Court at:  

HPULtribalcourt@hpultribe-nsn.gov if you have any questions.  

 

The Tribal Court Clerk will be working from the HHS Office located at 

10250 Dewell Road on 2nd Tuesday of every month from  

8:30 AM - 5:00 PM. 

 

Any Tribal Members that have questions about their Tribal Court 

System are encouraged to arrive during those office hours.  
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